
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Sheriff’s Office Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD) and 
Records Management (RMS) Systems Update project in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is County of Del Norte, located at 981 H Street 
Suite 200 Crescent City, CA 95531.  
 
The funding would be used for The Sheriff’s Office to update their Office Computer Aided 
Dispatch (CAD) and Records Management (RMS) Systems. New CAD and RMS systems will 
allow dispatchers to make an already enormous daily workload more manageable by improving 
efficiency in the areas of data collection, data management, and data dissemination. 
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


